Susan Boor

From:

Ross, Claire [Claire.Ross@suffolk.pnn.police.uk]

Sent: To: 12 May 2015 14:42 's.boor.123@btinternet.com'

Subject:

report

Good afternoon

Here is the report ahead of this evenings meeting.

There was one crime since the previous meeting and that is Criminal damage to a motor vehicle. This happened between the 28th and 29th April. Paint has been thrown over a car which was parked in a residential area.

We are asking people to remain vigilant in the fight against burglars/suspicious visitors/vehicles and goings on. This seems to be the most common offence at the moment and unfortunately people are still becoming victims. Please pass the word around so people are aware and report anything suspicious to the police however trivial it may seem.

PCSO Anthony Welford is on duty this evening but I am unable to guarantee his attendance due to the nature of our role.

Please accept our apologies if he is unable to come along.

Best regards

Claire Ross

From:

Mary Evans (Councillor) [Mary.Evans@suffolk.gov.uk]

Sent:

12 May 2015 17:38 Susan Boor

Subject:

RE: Depden Parish Council

Dear Susan

Please accept my apologies I have two annual parish meetings to attend.

Here is a short report

I have been in touch with Tom Nunn, from West Areas Highways, re the concerns raised at the APM about the speed related accidents on the A143 in Depden around the Elms Farm junction. He is arranging for a road safety engineer to visit the site and discuss possible measures to address the problems. I also passed on to Tom the suggestion raised more recently about installing Depden village signs on the verge of the A143 to underline to motorists that they are driving through a community where people live, work and shop!

Tom is also prepared to come out and meet local residents and the parish council to discuss options- when I have a proposed date I will let you know.

Best wishes

Mary

Mary Evans

County Councillor for Clare Division, Suffolk County Council
Assistant Cabinet member for Roads, Transport, Planning and Flooding
Old Village Hall, Lower Street, Stansfield, Suffolk CO10 8LP
T. 01284 789478; M. 077145 97992; Mary. Evans@Suffolk.gov.uk;

DEPDEN PARISH COUNCIL

SUMMARY OF RECEIPTS AND PAYMENTS FOR ACCOUNT YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2015

LAST YEAR		CURRENT
y/e 31.3.14	RECEIPTS	y/e 31.3.15
2,745.00	Precept	2766.00
2.43	Bank Interest	2.60
14.34	VAT Refund	3.00
250.00	Suffolk C C Grant	0.00
£3,011.77		£2,771.60
	PAYMENTS	
159.00	Insurance	159.00
84.01	Clerk's Expenses	110.09
1,050.09	Clerk's Salary	1062.25
262.40	Clerk's Income Tax	265.40
150.00	Clerk's Home Facilities	150.00
18.00	Clerk/Councillor Courses	42.00
53.03	Publications	0.00
175.00	Grass Cutting	175.00
135.00	Graveyard Maintenance	135.00
36.00	Audit Fee	0.00
117.00	Subscriptions	120.00
105.00	Hall Hire	130.00
350.00	Re-furbishment of Notice Board	0.00
140.00	Neighbourhood Watch Signs	0.00
£2,834.53		£2,348.74
	RECEIPTS AND PAYMENTS SUMMARY	
£3,761.41	Balance b/f 1 April 2014	£3,938.65
£3,011.77	ADD Total Receipts	£2,771.60
£6,773.18		£6,710.25
£2,834.53	LESS Total Payments	£2,348.74
£3,938.65	•	£4,361.51
	THESE CUMULATIVE FUNDS ARE REPRESENTED BY	
	COMMUNITY A/C Barclays Bank PLC B.S.E. EVERYDAY SAVER A/C Barclays Bank PLC B.S.E	

The above statement represents fairly the financial position of the Parish Council at 31 March 2015 and reflects it's receipts and payments during the year

Signed: Parish Clerk

Chairman

Date

12/05/15